Presentation Committee

Over the summer, I caught up on the presentations we have done to date. I have hard copies in a notebook and will have it at the Fall Assembly. I am also keeping all on a flash drive. These are available for members to use at the group or district level. These could be used at a Day of Sharing or sections used at a District meeting to help Group Representatives relay information to their groups.

- * Spring 2012 was a Gallery Walk on Tradition 7 / Concept 4. Also included from Spring 2012 is a Power Point on the newsletter done by our NYN Area Chair, Pam H.
- * Fall 2012 was a Power Point on Responsibility. Included in that were breakouts for Group Representatives and District Representatives.
- * Spring 2013 was a Power Point on Information for Electronic Distribution of our newsletter The Northern Hi Lights.
- * Fall 2013 is a Power Point Presentation on Alateen/ the AMIAS Process and a writing workshop using an Alateen sharing form from the Alateen Talks Newsletter.

We are always open to topics or suggestions for Presentations. Some can be a real challenge, but since we never have to do anything alone, don't be surprised if we ask for your help in the process.

Again, if you are interested in any of these presentations, feel free to contact me. My information is on the last page of the Northern Hi Lights.

Looking forward to the next project,

Connie D., Past Delegate (43)